
 

 

 

July 19, 2021 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

25
th
 Floor, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

 

Scrip Code: 512165 

 

Dear Sir(s), 

 

Sub: Re: Clarification with reference to significant movement in price  

 

With reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PD/ 2021-2022/544 dated July 19, 2021 seeking 

to w.r.t. any information /announcement (including impending announcement) which in our opinion 

may have a bearing on the price behavior in the Company’s scrip. 

 

In this regards, we wish to inform you that the Company has made all the necessary disclosures 

pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015 and has not withheld any material information/event that in our opinion would have a bearing 

on the price/volume behavior in the scrip. Therefore, the movement in the price of the Company is 

purely due to the market conditions and absolutely market driven. 

 

This is for your information and further dissemination. 

 

Thanking you, 

FOR ABANS ENTERPRISES LIMITED 

DEEPESH JAIN 

(Company Secretary)  
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